Charles River Pollution Control District
Franklin - 1973 - Medway

May 18, 2022

To: Septage Haulers

Re: Ban on Oil and Grease Acceptance

Effective July 1, 2022 the District will no longer accept oil and grease.

Please find attached the revised “Requirements for Septage Receiving 2022 which reflects the
change.

Violation of this requirement will result in a fine of $2,000/1,000 gallons and the suspension
and/or loss of septage privileges.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this correspondence.
Sincerely,

Elizabeth Taglieri, P.E.

Executive Director

66 Village Street - Medway - Massachusetts - 02053



